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Statistical Review

Davis,Roger B (HMFP - General Medicine) <rdavis@bidmc.harvard.edu>
Thu 12/9/2021 11:30 AM

To:  Sheth,Sunil (HMFP - Gastroenterology) <ssheth@bidmc.harvard.edu>

Cc:  Tintara,Supisara (BIDMC - Medicine Administration) <stintara@bidmc.harvard.edu>

Dear Dr. Sheth,

I am writing in response to your request for a statistical review of your paper, '
EVALUATING THE ACCURACY OF ASGE GUIDELINES IN PATIENTS WITH ACUTE GALLSTONE PANCREATITIS WITH INTERMEDIATE OR HIGH PROBABILITY FOR
CHOLEDOCHOLITHIASIS '. As the BIDMC Director of the Harvard Catalyst Biostatistics Consulting Program, I reviewed the statistical methods and reporting of results. I am
happy to report that the statistical analyses conducted and the presentation of results are appropriate for the study questions.

Please let me know if I can provide any additional information.

Best,
    Roger

Roger B. Davis, ScD
Associate Professor of Medicine (Biostatistics)
Department of Medicine
Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center
Harvard Medical School


